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March 24, 2009 

MEMORANDUM FOR: Write Your Own (WYO) Principal Coordinators 
and the NFIP Servicing Agent 

FROM:   Chris Granger 
Project Administration Manager 
NFIP Bureau and Statistical Agent 

SUBJECT: Corrected FICO Number Update – 
Midwest March 2009 Flooding 

This bulletin supersedes Bulletin W-09016; the only change is the beginning date of loss. 

The Midwest March 2009 winter storm is continuing to produce torrential rain and widespread flood 
damage in North Dakota.  As a result, the Federal Emergency Management Agency has assigned the 
following FICO number to track the claims arising from this event. 

State FICO Number  Dates of Loss

 North Dakota 237 March 13, 2009 – Continuing 

cc: Vendors, IBHS, Government Technical Representative 

Required Routing: Claims, Underwriting 
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